From: David Beratan, Ph.D. <david.beratan@duke.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 5:18 PM
Subject: 2020 Duke Theoretical Chemistry Summer Undergraduate Research Program

Dear Colleagues:

| write with a brief introduction to the 2020 Duke summer undergraduate research program in theoretical

chemistry. The program, now in its second year, is aimed at rising seniors with a strong interest in theoretical chemistry
research, especially those who are considering graduate studies in theoretical chemistry. Nine faculty from across our
campus - with wide-ranging activities in theory - will run this eight-week program, which will include a mentored
research project, weekly seminars/discussions led by students and faculty, and some group outings. The program will
provide a stipend, on-campus housing, and a travel allowance.

We hope that you will pass this information along to your interested undergraduate students and advisees. Our web
site, with a few photos from the class of 2019, and program details appears
here: https://chem.duke.edu/research/summer-undergraduate-research-theoretical-chemistry-duke

The application deadline is February 1, 2020.
With all best wishes,

David Beratan

on behalf of:

Gaurav Arya, Hashim Al-Hashimi, Volker Blum, Patrick Charbonneau, Jianfeng Lu, Michael Rubinstein, Warren Warren
and Weitao Yang
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